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Bulletin No.
Cancellation of Oppenheimer il
Investors IRA Program Date
. May 22, 1987

CSEA is terminating its contract with the Oppenheimer Investor Services
for Individual Retirement Accounts for CSEA employees. Payroll deductions for
this IRA program will be cancelled automatically by the Office of the State
Comptroller effective for Institution checks dated Jume 4, 1987 and
Administration cheécks dated June 10, 1987.

Employees who have this IRA program will be contacted directly by CSEA
and provided information om options available to them. These employees may also

select one of the other IRA programs available to CSEA employees.

Questions should be directed to CSEA at (518) 434-0191.




